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Operation Encompass  

Talbot Primary Schol use Operation Encompass within 
school. Operation Encompass is a police and 
education early information safeguarding partnership 
enabling schools to offer immediate support to 
children experiencing domestic abuse. 

For further information please use the link/ website 
below.  

Why was Operation Encompass created? : Operation 
Encompass 

 

 

Online Safety  

Within the UK 33% of children aged 5 have access of use to 
a mobile phone.  

97% of 12 year olds have a mobile phone and access to 
different social media platforms.  

Evidence published in 2017 showed at least one in twenty 
children experienced online sexual risks or harm. This figure 
is expected to be higher in 2024. 

Keep your children safe with the Top tips below:  

 

Helmet Safety  

We are really pleased more children are being active 
and are riding to school rather than using alternative 
transport.  

We have seen an increased number of children who 
are not wearing a helmet to school.  

Although wearing a helmet for adults is a matter of 
personal choice, hospital data shows that 45% of 
child cyclists suffer head injuries.  

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD WEARS A HELMET TO 
SCHOOL.  

 

 

 

 

 

Online Grooming – Parents to be aware: 

• More than 7,000 Sexual Communication with a Child offences were recorded by police last year (2023/24) – 
up 89% since 2017/18 when the offence first came into force. 

• Almost half of offences were on Snapchat (48%), where a means of communication was known. 

• Most grooming cases (81%) take place against girls while primary school children are also being targeted by 
offenders. 

 

 

https://www.operationencompass.org/why-was-operation-encompass-created
https://www.operationencompass.org/why-was-operation-encompass-created
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Attendance Matters 

 

Talbot Attendance Reminders 

Monitoring of attendance is an important part of our safeguarding procedures and is routinely monitored and 
reviewed on a regular basis.  

1. Attendance below 95%: Class teacher/Year Leader will make contact with parent/carer.  

2. Attendance of 93% or below: parent/carer will receive an attendance monitoring letter  

3. Attendance of 91% or below: parent/carer invited to an Attendance Surgery (either by phone or in person). 
When a child has attendance below 90%, they are classified as a Persistent Absentee and parents will be invited 
to a meeting to discuss how we can work together to improve attendance. Talbot Primary School has a BCP 
Attendance Support Worker; Mrs Ponsford, School Attendance Lead and a Pastoral Team who are able to give 
guidance and support to families. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


